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Note by the Secretariat

The present document contains the Note Verbale of the Permanent Mission of the
Republic of Djibouti to the United Nations (New York), ref DJGA/3-7 of 8 March
2024, with the application of the Republic of Djibouti for membership with the United
Nations Committee on the Peaceful Uses of Outer Space.
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DIGA/3-7 March &, 2024

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Djibouti to the United Nations presents
its compliments to the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs (UNOOSA)
and has the honor to initiate a formal application process for membership of the
Committee on the Peaceful Uses of Outer Space (COPUOS) and to designate Mr.
Aboubaker Hassan, Secretary General of the Ministry of Higher Education and
Research of Djibouti, as Djibouti Representative to the Scientific and Technical
Subcommittee (STSC).

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Djibouti to the United Nations avails
itself of this opportunity to renew to the United Nations Office for Outer Space
Affairs (UNOOSA) the assurances of its high consideration.
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